
April 26, 2024 

 

AHERA 3 Year Re-Inspection and Management Plan 

Public Notice 

 

In accordance with the United States Department of Environmental Protection 

Agency (EPA) AHERA, an asbestos re-inspection report and management plan was 

prepared by a Massachusetts licensed asbestos inspector and management 

planner from Environmental Consulting and Management, 181 Amaral Street, 

Riverside, RI 02915.  This plan is available for public review during school hours in 

the main office.   For additional information, please contact Paul Tzovolos, (781) 

878-6056. 

 

No asbestos containing materials were identified during the inspection on April 

17, 2024. There were some materials listed as assumed asbestos, as sampling 

them was not possible without damaging the material.  The management plan on 

file outlines the safe navigation of these materials, which are not deemed a safety 

hazard for students or staff. 

 

 

 


